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NOTIFICATION 
 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff is filing this notification to inform all participants 
that on March 5, 2020, the Staff issued an order to El Paso Electric Company approving the 
indirect transfer of Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-41, NPF-51, and NPF-74 for 
the Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (Palo Verde), Units 1, 2, and 3, respectively, and the 
general license for the Palo Verde Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation. The order and 
related publicly available documents may be obtained online in the NRC’s Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System Public Documents collection at 
https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html under Accession No. ML20038A226. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

/Signed (electronically) by/ 
 
Jeremy L. Wachutka 
Counsel for the NRC Staff 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

       Mail Stop O14-A44 
       Washington, DC 20555 
Dated at Rockville, Maryland    Telephone: (301) 287-9188 
this 5th day of March 2020    E-mail: Jeremy.Wachutka@nrc.gov 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

Pursuant to 10 C.F.R. § 2.305, I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing notification, dated 
March 5, 2020, have been filed through the Electronic Information Exchange, the NRC’s E-Filing 
System, in the above-captioned proceeding, this 5th day of March 2020. 

 
        

/Signed (electronically) by/ 
 
Jeremy L. Wachutka 
Counsel for the NRC Staff 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop O14-A44 
Washington, DC 20555 
Telephone: (301) 287-9188 
E-mail: Jeremy.Wachutka@nrc.gov 


